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December 24, 2019 
 
 
Hello Allan,  
 
The WHCA Planning Committee has reviewed this file and offers the following comments:  
 
The WHCA Planning Committee suggests that the developer(s) do a public engagement 
process related to the proposed re-development, and encourages finding ways this project can 
assist in improving the public realm within the community.  
 
The committee has concerns pertaining to this level of height at mid-block.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Karen Dahl  
Planning Committee Coordinator  
West Hillhurst Community Association  
planning@westhillhurst.com 

 
 
 
 

 


